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FISCAL SUMMARY

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON GENERAL REVENUE FUND

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Total Estimated 
Net Effect on 
General Revenue
Fund $0 $0 $0

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON OTHER STATE FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Total Estimated 
Net Effect on Other
State Funds $0 $0 $0

Numbers within parentheses: ( ) indicate costs or losses.
This fiscal note contains 4 pages.
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ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON FEDERAL FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Total Estimated
Net Effect on All
Federal Funds $0 $0 $0

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON LOCAL FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Local Government $0 $0 $0

FISCAL ANALYSIS

ASSUMPTION

Officials from the Office of State Courts Administrator, Office of State Treasurer and
Missouri Senate assume the proposal will have no fiscal impact on their organizations.

Officials from the Department of Economic Development - Division of Professional
Registration (DED-PR) state having reviewed the proposed legislation and having sought the
conclusion of the appropriate board(s), they are of the opinion that the proposal, in its present
form, has no impact on the DED-PR.  However, it is hoped that over a period of time the costs
will be reduced to allow the license fees to also be reduced.

Officials from the Office of Attorney General (AGO) state the proposal will reduce four sets of
boards into two.  The AGO assumes that because of the changes in this proposal, its staffing
requirements would either stay the same or decrease over time.  The AGO assumes that this
proposal creates no fiscal impact.

Officials from the Office of Secretary of State (SOS) did not respond to our request for a
statement of fiscal impact.  

Oversight assumes if the SOS were to incur printing and distributing costs, the SOS could
absorb the costs related to this proposal.  If multiple bills pass which require the printing and
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ASSUMPTION (continued)

distribution of regulations at substantial costs, the SOS could request funding through the
appropriation process.  Any decisions to raise fees to defray costs would likely be made in
subsequent fiscal years.

Officials from the Office of the Governor did not respond to our request for a statement of fiscal
impact.

FISCAL IMPACT - State Government FY 2006
(10 Mo.)

FY 2007 FY 2008

$0 $0 $0

FISCAL IMPACT - Local Government FY 2006
(10 Mo.)

FY 2007 FY 2008

$0 $0 $0

FISCAL IMPACT - Small Business

This proposal may result in a decrease in licensing fees over time.

DESCRIPTION

This proposal dissolves and establishes certain boards and committees under the Division of
Professional Registration.  The State Board of Barber Examiners and State Board of
Cosmetology are combined to become the State Board of Cosmetology and Barber Examiners.
The State Committee for Professional Counselors and the State Committee of Marital and Family
Therapists are combined to become the State Board of Counselors and Therapists.

This legislation is not federally mandated, would not duplicate any other program and would not
require additional capital improvements or rental space.
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